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Hall, Anna

From: Silvana Zucca <longzucca@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 9:35 AM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Public Comments, Agenda Item #47

Please make the oil and gas companies that have OLD permits follow the CURRENT safety 
and environmental standards. Any expansion of drilling or new drilling should require a 
NEW permit. 
 
Our climate crisis demands action to mitigate pollution of all kinds. 
 
Thanks,  
Silvana Zucca 
302 Manzanita Ln 
Thousand Oaks, CA 
 
 


